Subject: Murphys Yard development, Kentish Town

I'm writing to strongly object to this proposed development. It is entirely out-of-keeping to the local area, and will
blight the views of Hampstead Heath, from Kentish Town. These views are a solace for all of us residents - | don't
think most outsiders realize how precious the Heath is to us, to our mental health and general wellbeing.

The tower blocks are utterly inappropriate, and the proposed "green walkway" is a sham - just a concrete path with
some vegetation planted alongside it. These things sound great on paper but if one looks at the actual reality, it is
very different.

PLEASE respect the residents of our borough and turn down this development,

best wishes Deborah Moggach, St Thomas Gardens NW5



